

CHARITIES FOUNDATION, INC

To Whom it May Concern:

On behalf on the Board of Directors of the Frenchman's Creek Charities Foundation, we are pleased to enclose a grant check in the amount of \$34,000 for support of the Celestial Way Compass Renovation as recommended by the Frenchman's Creek Charities Foundations Allocations Committee.

In all public acknowledgement and publicity relating to this grant, we request that you indicate the gift was received from the Frenchman's Creek Charities Foundation.

We ask that you acknowledge receipt of this grant and the payment, confirming that no gifts or services were received by the Foundation in exchange for this grant by signing a copy of this letter and returning it to Rene Mirucki in the enclosed envelope.

We look forward to receiving a brief final report, including a financial report, on the use of these funds by December 31, 2024. Please send or email your report to Rene Mirucki, rmirucki@frenchmanscreek.com.

We are pleased to support the Town of Juno.
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions
Sincerely,
Donna Smolens, Chairperson
Enclosure
Accepted and agreed on this day of, 2024.
Ву